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To: The Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary 

of the United Arab Emirates to the Russian Federation 

 

H.E. MOHAMMAD AHMAD ALJABER 

 
  

 

Your Excellency, 

On behalf of the All-Russian public organization "Business Russia" and on my own behalf, 

I express my sincere condolences in connection with the passing of the President of the United 

Arab Emirates, the Ruler of the Emirate of Abu Dhabi, Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan. 

An important period in the development of the United Arab Emirates is associated with the 

name of Sheikh Khalifa. Under his rule, the Emirates has become an example for the whole world 

of successful and stable development, which has provided a decent life for millions of people who 

call the UAE their home. 

Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan made a huge contribution to strengthening friendly 

relations between our countries. The business community of the Russian Federation has always 

noted the attitude towards constructive cooperation on the part of the government and business 

structures of the UAE, and the role of Sheikh Khalifa in this has always been very significant. 

The demise of the President of the United Arab Emirates, Ruler of the Emirate of Abu 

Dhabi, Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan is a huge loss for the entire people of the United Arab 

Emirates, the Middle East region and the whole world. Russia mourns with you. In our hearts, 

Sheikh Khalifa will remain an example of a true leader who worked selflessly for the benefit of his 

people. 

We express our sincere condolences to the family and friends of Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed 

Al Nahyan, as well as to all residents of the United Arab Emirates. 

 

 

Business Ambassador  

of Business Russia to the UAE 
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